
Copyright © 2024 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

New EEOC Sexual Harassment Guidelines Due This Year are
Needed to Provide Clarity, Attorneys Say

News

1.25.18


Scott Fanning is quoted in the Cook County Record’s article “New EEOC Sexual Harassment

Guidelines Due This Year are Needed to Provide Clarity, Attorneys Say.” The article discusses the

new federal sexual harassment guidelines coming from the U.S. Equal Employment Opportunity

Commission before the end of this year. 

“The guidelines haven’t changed in decades,” said Scott. He said the new guidelines developed in

part from an EEOC task force report in 2016 will provide greater clarity for employers on their

responsibility to prevent sexual harassment at the workplace. 

To read the full article, visit Cook County Record.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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